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Maintenance works on quay at Birzebbugia 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that maintenance 
works are being carried out on a quay in Birzebbugia, within the area indicated on the 
attached chart. 
 
The area has a radius of 15m, centred on the below listed position: 
 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 
   35 49’.306   014 31’.820 
 
The works are expected to start with immediate effect and will be completed by the end 
of April 2018. 
 
No vessels will be able to berth alongside the quay during the above mentioned dates. 
 
Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 
caution and slow speed and give the area a wide berth. They are to comply with 
instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF Channel 14. 
 
 
 
Chart affected BA 36 
 
 
 
 




